
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF CAMDEN 

 
Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 58:26-24 et. seq. and N.J.S.A. 58:27-24 et. seq., the City of Camden will hold 

a public hearing concerning an amendment to the Operation, Management and Repair of the City 

of Camden’s Water Supply and Sewer Collection by and between American Water Operations and 

Maintenance, LLC and the City of Camden, dated January 19, 2016 (the “Agreement”). 

 

The public hearing will be held on July 5, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. before City Council Caucus and 

will be conducted as a virtual meeting via the remote conferencing platform; Zoom.  This notice 

is also posted on the City of Camden website under the heading of “City Council” and 

subheading “Public Hearing – July 5, 2022”. 

 

Instructions on accessing this virtual public hearing can be found on the City of Camden’s 

website under the heading “City Council” and subheading “Public Hearing – July 5, 2022” and 

these instructions will have the appropriate Meeting ID and Password to access this virtual public 

hearing.  [PLEASE NOTE: Zoom Information can be found below]. 

 

A complete copy of the proposed Agreement amendment along with an attachment, Table 5-1, are 

available on the City of Camden website under the heading of “City Council” and subheading 

“Public Hearing – July 5, 2022” and in the Clerk’s office for review by the public during normal 

business hours. 

 

The proposed Agreement amendment does not include a concession fee. 

 

 


